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Work completed 

since last 

newsletter:
Documentation Review 

Benchmarking and 

Assist Visits 

Body of Knowledge and 

Accreditation 

Metrics

Each of the above 

projects has a lead with 

supporting members 

from the Forum. 

Basic Nuclear 
Industry 
Behaviours

Delivery of the BNIB 

Basic Common Induction 

Course (both e learning 

and if required Tutor lead) 

has been fi nalised and a 

pilot is scheduled to be 

run in August 2010.

Westinghouse 
International 
Human 
Performance 
Forum   

So far the initial 

programme of work 

has been presented 

to the Westinghouse 

Human Performance 

International Forum, 

the WANO bench 

marking meeting in 

Penly and strong links 

made with Scandinavian 

counterparts, in an effort 

to share and learn. The 

work up to date has 

been presented to their 

Scandinavian Forum 

in December 2009. 

Joe McCluskey was 

a key speaker at the 

conference.

University of Idaho visits West Cumbria 

Shane Bush from the University of Idaho completed two training sessions in West 

Cumbria for  both Sellafi eld Ltd personnel and invited guests from the UK Nuclear 

Human Performance Forum’s companies.48 candidates completed and passed the 

Human Performance Practitioners course delivered by Shane and Peggy Bush. 

The forum is actively seeking accreditation in the UK for  this course. Other members 

of the forum have expressed a wish for another course in the Autumn/Winter 2010.  

Pictured below: Shane and Peggy Bush (centre middle row), some of the UK Nuclear

Human Performance Forum and Sellafi eld Ltd employees. Future courses are being 

arranged with Shane Bush for November 2010. 

Meet the Forum…

There are currently 2 levels of membership to the Forum, full time and associate. Initial 

membership included Sellafi eld Ltd, British Energy, Magnox North, Magnox South, 

Westinghouse (Springfi elds UK), National Skills Academy Nuclear, National Nuclear 

Laboratory,  Cogent, Rolls-Royce and Urenco.

Associate Members:
• AWE Aldermaston

• Direct Rail 

Services

• MOD Devonport

• International 

Nuclear Services

• Low Level Waste 

Repository

• Dounreay

• Other interested 

parties are invited 

Pictured above: Front 

Row (Left to Right) 

Dawn Hillier, Carol Brown, Aileen Sullivan, Charlotte Fox. Back Row: (Left to Right) 

Chris Hyndman, Stephen Thomas, Debs Cradduck, Anne L Thompson, Katie Nye, Joe 

McCluskey, Keith Branthwaite, Clive Smith, Chris Cartwright, Anthony Gaskell. David 

Jones is missing from the picture. Some of the Forum Members @Capenhurst 2 day 

meeting in March 2010 which included a site visit into Urenco. The next 2 day forum 

meeting will be hosted by EDF Energy on 4th/5th October at Heysham.

 

 

 


